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Date: 24 January 2019 

 

To Parish and Town Councils 

 

RE: Proposed changes at the county's Household Waste Recycling 
Centres (HWRCs) 

 

We are consulting on the proposed HWRC changes.  

The consultation is being conducted through an online survey. 

The survey is available from Monday 28 January until Monday 25 March. 

The survey for organisations can be accessed through this link– 

https://www.snapsurveys.com/wh/s.asp?k=154711728398   

 

A survey for individuals is also available. Please see the leaflet that was attached to 

the email that this letter came with. 

If you would prefer a printed questionnaire then please ring 01254 220691 to request 

one to be posted out to you. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  

 

William Maxwell 

Service Development Manager  

Waste Management Group

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/
https://www.snapsurveys.com/wh/s.asp?k=154711728398
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